
Hello, Derby Residents, 

Here is your weekly update for 12-20-2024. 
 

1. A reminder that the City’s winter parking ban is in effect 
until April 1, 2025. It requires alternate side parking each 
month. The details can be found at www.derbyct.gov and 
look at the banner at the top of the page. 
 

2. Governor Lamont’s Executive Order 24-3 prohibiting open 
burning has been lifted. The City of Derby will continue to 
monitor weather conditions. Grilling and outdoor cooking 
is now permitted. Small, contained campfires are also 
allowed, if they follow state guidelines. 
 

3. We are happy to report that, due to the efforts of the 
Derby Fire Department, Santa Claus will be making a 
special visit to the City of Derby on Sunday December 22, 
2024 for Popcorn Ball Sunday. We ask all good boys and 
girls to listen for the sirens on Sunday! 
 

4. We wish all the residents of Derby a Happy Holiday season 
and remind you that Derby City Hall will be closed on 
Tuesday and Wednesday December 24 and 25, 2024 in 
observance of the Christmas holiday. Trash and Recycling 
will be delayed one day beginning on 12-25-2024. 
 

5. For more information, please visit www.derbyct.gov or 
City of Derby CT on Facebook. 
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